
 

 

 

12 June 2009 

 

Ian Wilson 

Gas Industry Co 

Level 8 

Todd Building 

95 Customhouse Quay 

P O Box 10-646 

Wellington 

 

Dear Ian 

 

MDL’s MPOC Change Request Dated 30 April 2009 

 

In accordance with section 29.4 of the Maui Pipeline Operating Code (MPOC) Maui Development 

Limited (MDL) has requested the Gas Industry Company (GIC) to make a written recommendation in 

respect of MDL’s MPOC Change Request dated 30 April 2009. 

 

Contact appreciates the opportunity to make a submission on MDL’s Change Request. 

 

Under the application MDL proposes amendment of section 4.1 of the MPOC to reduce the minimum 

notice period, from 7 Days to 1 Day, for MDL to make changes to the Negative Mismatch Price and 

Positive Mismatch Price. Contact supports MDL’s proposal. 

 

In addition, MDL proposes to change the reference to “days” under the “Frequency of Posting” 

heading for “Positive Mismatch Price” to “Days”. Contact agrees with MDL’s reasons for that 

proposal but thinks “days” should be amended to “Day” rather than “Days” since the requirement for 

prior notice will only be 1 Day.   

 

Contact is happy to respond to any questions related to this submission. 

   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Alex Love 

Manager Gas Markets 


